Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 2/12/19

Both the first and second hurling teams contested hurling league finals at the weekend, unfortunately losing both.  The first team played St James in the division one final, in Clonakilty.  The loss of Darragh Coakley to injury in the first half was a huge blow for Kilbree.  While Kilbree led by a point at half time, St James finished much stronger in the latter stages of the second half.  The final score was Kilbree he final score was Kilbree 0-18 St James 3-13.

The second hurling team played Bantry Blues in Skibbereen in the division three hurling league final.  Bantry led from the start in a low-scoring affair.  The final score was Bantry 0-10 Kilbree 0-6.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to Niamh McCarthy who received her U14 All-Ireland camogie medal and other inter-county medals at a Cork U14 awards night in Blarney.


There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 1, 2 and 17.  The lucky dip winners were Martin O’Driscoll, Anne Baker and John Hegarty.  The lotto jackpot is €5,300.

Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club and Kilbree Camogie Club will hold their dinner dance on Saturday 4th January 2020 in Fernhill House Hotel at 7.30pm.  Music will be provided by the Music Makers. Tickets can be purchased on Friday 6th December from 8-9pm and on Sunday 8th from 12-1pm in the ball alley.  Pre-booked tickets may be collected at these times.  Please contact Rosarie Murphy or Geraldine Twohig with any ticket enquiries.

